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G & L Thompson Partnership 
47 Waterstock Way 
Parklands 
Christchurch 8083 
                                             
 
Thanks for your accommodating a site visit to inspect the paint wash system. 
 
We have spoken about the upcoming measures business will be required to 
undertake as part of the effort to manage the discharge of paint wash water in the 
most environmentally friendly way. 
 
Today’s site visit has confirmed that, as per the Trade Waste application submitted 
to Council on 25 November 2015, Paintspecs have a system in place, where the 
brushes are all washed in one location in a system that reduces water usage and 
allows some settling of the paint solids. This waste water in this system is discharged 
to the Councils sewer network. This system meets all the requirements the 
Christchurch City Council has set as part of the way paint wash water is managed 
and we Thankyou for your efforts. 
 
Thanks for your initiative and remember to keep rivers, streams and Stormwater 
drains clean. 
 
 
If anyone wishes to query the information contained in this document they may 
contact me directly. 
 
 
 
Regards 

  

Darryl Veale  
Senior Engineering Officer 
Technical Services 
City Environment Group 
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